Melissa Noe

From:

Sent:

To:

Ian Lindsay <ianlindsay@hotmail.com>

Sunday, January 12, 2014 5:50 PM

nd Will

townmont@verizon.net

Cc: Christa Lindsay

Subject: Message for the Select board

We are writing to express our support of Jon Sylbert's piece in the current Monterey News regarding the Wilson-Mclaughlin House.

We understand that as non-voting taxpayers, we are not able to sign his petition. However we would like to put on record our view that in these straightened economic times the town should focus its attention and spending on what we already have in the town instead of adding to the burden by contributing to a project that has failed over 15 years to raise sufficient funds privately despite a commitment to do so.

Christa and Ian Lindsay